Audra Dye

From: martinleger <martinleger@protonmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2022 5:56 PM

To: Audra Dye

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Additional information needed - 2475 Chicago - HDC Application for November

2022 Meeting
Hello Audra,

I’'m not sure if the construction documents were sent for the erection of the back wooden porch. | don’t recall having
been asked to do so

The porch was collapsed at the time of the purchase

For many years it was left vacant

From the holes remaining in the bricks and from some paint on the brick wall, a reconstituted porch was built. To the
same dimension. In the exact same way

At the time, the historical committee told me that if | was rebuilding it in the same way, with the same dimensions, it
would be okay, without further approvals

If it had to be enlarged, then further hearings shall follow. | didn’t enlarge it

Martin Leger
Central Dwellings corp
419-705-4544

Sent from Proton Mail for iOS

On Wed, Oct 26, 2022 at 4:46 PM, Audra Dye <dyea@detroitmi.gov> wrote:




